



## Golden Plains National Honor Society Commemorative Brick Project

The Golden Plains National Honor Society invites you to become a permanent part of our school by purchasing a commemorative brick for the new foundation that will replace the rocks outside the big gym. The new foundation will replace to river rock in between the high school and the big gym. The bushes that are currently there will be moved to a new location. Purchasing a commemorative brick is an easy way to leave a long-lasting family legacy on the Golden Plains High School campus, and at the same time help the GPHS National Honor Society raise money for future projects and activities. We plan to start installing the new foundation in the Spring of 2019.

Engraved on your custom brick could be your family name, a student or alumni's name and year of graduating class, your business name, your organization name, or you could choose to engrave a brick in honor of someone special, a favorite teacher, or in a loved one's memory.

<u>Each brick will cost \$50.</u> Please use the form on the back of this page to order your brick(s) and return it with payment to an NHS member, Steiner Scott, or Annette Spresser at Golden Plains High School. <u>The deadline for order is March 8, 2019.</u>

## Golden Plains National Honor Society Commemorative Brick Project

Please complete this order form and return to an NHS member, Steiner Scott, or Annette Spresser at Golden Plains High School. Cash or checks. Please make all checks payable to USD 316. <u>All orders must be to the school by Friday, March 8, 2019.</u> Thank you for supporting GPHS National Honor Society!

Yes, I would like to reserve a permanent brick.

Name:														É			
Address:												\(\frac{1}{2}\)				4	
Phone Number: Email Address:												•	<b>A</b>	J		1	
Email A									ES AVA	AILABLE	E)						
Example	2.																
					G	O		D	O	G	S	!					
			2	0	1	9		S	Е	N	Ι	О	R	S			
							G	P	Н	S							